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Media Advertisement 

The $13 million Duffy Health Center is a Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) that offers an 
interdisciplinary, holistic model of care that seeks to address underlying causes of 
homelessness. Services include primary, preventive, chronic, and behavioral health care, and are 
offered at the Hyannis-based health center and community outreach.  

Duffy Health Center has created a new position, Director of Finance, who will be hired with 
succession to the CFO in mind.  Duffy Health Center is a vibrant Federally Qualified Health Center 
serving a very important mission. 

Reporting to the CFO, the Director of Finance should have a well-rounded background in 
accounting and finance in a not-for-profit setting, ideally from health care.  BA in Accounting or 
Finance required, MA ideal. Understanding of revenue cycle is important; familiarity with grant 
accounting is a big plus. The Director of Finance must integrate thoroughness and attention to 
detail with the big-picture vision required in a CFO.   
 
Duffy Health Center has retained the services of ZurickDavis to assist in this search. A full 
description is available at the current engagements tab of www.ZurickDavis.com. We invite 
interested parties to send a cover letter and resume to:Duffy-Dir-Fin-2391@zurickdavis.com For 
additional information, please contact Sharon Kritkausky or Jeff Zegas at 781.938.1975. All 
contact with our office will remain confidential. 
 

 


